
                                                     

                                                                                                                      

                                                         

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
Monday 22nd May 2023 

 
Y3/4 Cricket Festival (at Dunnington Cricket Club) 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
The annual school cricket festival will take place on Thursday 8th June at Dunnington Cricket 
Club. All children in Y3/4 are invited to take part, should they wish. Two teams of 10-12 will be 
chosen from all the responses that we receive. We will try to take as many as we can, but cannot 
guarantee everyone a place. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9am for a 9.30am start. We will be travelling by hired coach, 
which will be funded by our sports premium money. The children will eat lunch there so please 
send snacks, a packed lunch and plenty of drinks. Please also prepare for the possible weather 
conditions on the day. For example; hat, suncream, coat, jumper, etc. We will return to school 
in time for the end of the school day. 

 
We rely on parental support for events and trips so please consider volunteering. Parent helpers will 
need to be DBS cleared and this is covered on the form; please indicate accordingly. Texts will be 
sent nearer the time to confirm your child’s place and any volunteer helpers.  
 
Miss King will be the teacher in charge on the day. 
 
Headlands’ shirts and shorts will be provided but children are welcome to wear their own cricket kit 
if they choose to do so. After use of the school kit, please wash any items and return them to school.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
Mrs. Diane Long 
 

 
Please reply by completing the following electronic form by 9am on Friday 26th May: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/5QSr2kKSQc  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/5QSr2kKSQc

